
 

Events and Holidays 

MONTESSORI 
CHILD DEVELOPMENT CENTER 

 

Cinco de Mayo   
Friday, May 5 

 

Teacher Appreciation Week   
Monday- Friday May 1-5 

 

Mother’s Day Breakfast  
Friday, May 12  

 at 8a.m. - 9a.m. 

 

Elementary Science Fair   
Thursday, May 18  at  

3:0 0p.m. – 5:30 p.m. 
(Regular Day) 

 

Upper Elementary Field Trip 

Saturday, May 13 
 

Memorial Day May 30, NO 
SCHOOL 
 

Children’s Night will be on 
Friday, June 9. This is a 

minimum day, and the school 
closes at 12:30 p.m. 

 
 

We would like to invite all parents and guests to our 

Elementary Science Fair on Thursday, May 18 from 3:00 
p.m. to 5:30 p.m.  
 

The elementary students are working hard on their science 
experiments. They are excited to present their impressive 

experiments to friends and guests.   

 

 

M A Y  2 0 1 7  

Science Fair 
 

www.montessorichilddevelopment.com 

 

Mother’s Day Breakfast 
 

All moms and grandmoms are invited to join us on Friday, 
May 12 for Mother’s Day Breakfast from 8 a.m. to 9 a.m. 

A special performance will be held in the following 
classrooms: 

 
Primary 1 – 8:30 & 8:45 a.m. 

Primary 2 – 8:45 & 9:00 a.m. 
Primary 3 – 9:00 & 9:15 a.m. 
Elementary – 9:15- 9:30 a.m. 

 
Please RSVP for this event. Sign- ups are posted in the 

classroom. We hope to see you then! 

 
 

 

 

 

Registration 2017-2018 

Registration for new students is now 

open. Please be sure to turn in your 

registration form if you plan to attend 

in September to guarantee your child’s 

space.  

 

Cinco de Mayo 
 

We will celebrate Cinco de Mayo on Friday, May 5 with a mini 

fiesta.  Each classroom will have its own way to celebrate this 

day. Be sure to read the sign posted in each class.  

Please check each class for the lunch potluck sign up.  

Children are encouraged to wear their Mexican attire or 

anything GREEN, WHITE, and RED. 

Children are also encouraged to bring things representing Cinco 

de Mayo or Mexico to share. 

 



 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Book Worm Corner 
By Colin Dang, 2nd Grade News FLASH 

 
 

Scholastic Book Fair 
By Ethan Lam 

3
rd

 grade 

 
Thank you parents very much! We appreciate you 

buying books. We raised over  
$ 600 worth of new books! 

 
We thank you for helping us get new books for 

our classrooms. If you bought some books for the 
classrooms Toddlers,1, 2, 3, and Ms. Anna’s 
class wish lists, we thank you even more! We 

hope you enjoy the new books! 
 

Summer Registration  

Summer schedule will be sent home 
to all MCDC students on May 15. 
Please fill out your registration 
forms and turn them in by the end of 
the month.  

The teachers will be vacationing this 
summer, so space is limited per 
class. 

 

 

2 Years Old 
Emilio 5/22 
Peyton 5/22 
 
4 Years Old 
Gracie 5/1 
Henry b 5/3 
 
5 Years Old 
Juan 5/4 
Dylan 5/5 
Zachary  T. 5/ 5 
Logan 5/19 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

                            Our Teachers are Special! 
 
We are grateful to all our amazing teachers. This school is at its best with all our 
wonderful and dedicated teachers. To give our thanks, we are celebrating Teacher’s 
Appreciation Week on May 1 to May 5. Please feel free to give your teachers a big 
high five, special notes, hugs, and thanks for a job well done. If you would like to 
give a note to your child’s teacher, I have apple cards in the office.  

7 Years Old 
Syra 5/16 
Aiden N. 5/16 
 
8 Years Old 
Michelle 5/9 
 
9 Years Old 
Preston 5/25 
 
10 Years Old 
Taylor 5/6 
Ava F. 5/9 
 
 
 
 

 

Thank You! 
 

Thank you to all our parents who helped 
during Week of the Young Child. Thanks 

for everyone who brought food and treats 

for our Spring party. We appreciate all your 
help in making our events special! 

 

The Joyful Garden 

Our Joyful garden is in full bloom. The 

kids are enjoying taking care of all the 

flowers and vegetables. We recently picked 
kale, lettuce, celery, and garlic. We have a 

lot of lettuce to share with everyone. All 

you have to do is pick it from our garden. 
It has to be picked fresh, since it will wilt 

quickly if left out in our basket. 

 

Yearbook order forms will be placed in your 

child’s cubby next week. Please make sure 

to turn in all orders in the envelope located 

in each classroom. Yearbooks will be ready 

in June. 

HAPPY BIRTH AY! D


